Dear First Grade Families:

Welcome to first grade at Wolf Lake Elementary! I am looking forward to a great year filled with lots of new friends, adventures, and learning. I will be guiding you as you become readers, writers, scientists, and mathematicians. We will also be exploring social studies, technology, and leaning to become more independent.

I am originally from New York but have lived in the Ocoee/Apopka area for 36 years. I have 2 children, a daughter that is 24 and an 18-year-old son. This is my 16th year teaching in OCPS. We have 2 dogs, 3 cats, a tortoise and some guinea pigs. I cannot wait to learn all about you! When I am not at school I enjoy camping, cooking, and the beach. This will be my 15th tear teaching at WLE. I have experience teaching in the early childhood education field and exceptional student education.

Make sure to watch our school Facebook page for back to school information. Please feel free to contact me throughout the school year. I want to be your partner in supporting your child in any way. My email address is heather.casisa@ocps.net. I cannot wait to meet you!

Sincerely,

Heather Casisa

- Please refer to the grade level supply list found online. You can omit pencils, I have plenty!
- Please add a yellow plastic folder with prongs, a green and blue plastic folder without prongs, and 1 more ream of paper to make 3.